
 
 

COUNTY OF KANE 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

OF 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

 

10-017 CONSULTING SERVICES 
 

 
The County of Kane is accepting Sealed Proposals from qualified and experienced vendors or 
consulting firm to provide a comprehensive review and revision of the Stormwater Management 
Ordinance (SMO) for the Kane County Division of Environmental and Water Resources.  
    
Proposal documents may be obtained at the Kane County Government Center, Building (A), 
Purchasing Department, 719 S. Batavia Avenue, Geneva, IL 60134.  Vendors interested in 
obtaining this bid document may register to be placed on the vendor list by e-mailing the 
completed contact and registration information below to PURCHASING@CO.KANE.IL.US.   After 
receipt of your information bid documents will be e-mailed to your attention.  
 
Sealed proposals are due in the Kane County Purchasing Office, located at 719 S. Batavia Ave., 
Building A, Geneva, IL 60134, at 3 p.m., Friday, March 10, 2017, where they will be publicly 
opened and read. 
  

 

REQUIRED VENDOR CONTACT INFORMATION 

Requesting Company:  _________________________________________________ 

Contact:  _____________________________________________________________ 

Address: _____________________________________________________________ 

City, State and Zip:  ____________________________________________________ 

Phone: _________________________ Fax: _________________________________ 

Cell Phone: ___________________________________________________________ 

E-mail: _______________________________________________________________ 
(Please print legibly) 

mailto:purchasing@co.kane.il.us

